
 

RE: Remote/Online Offerings for 2021Summer Sessions: A Topic for this Friday's FEC meeting 

Dear FEC Members, 
 
There is increased flexibility this year for us to offer summer sessions classes remotely using the 
online tools we have learned as a result of the pandemic.  Usually, to offer a course online the 
instructor needs to follow the UCLA Undergraduate Fully Online Course Approval 
Policy.  However, the Engineering FEC can streamline things considerably following the model 
that the College FEC has adopted in a memo that I have attached to this email. 
 
Online summer offerings have been popular with our students  who may be away on 
internships.  Moreover, offering the course remotely for summer 2021 means that the course is 
pandemic-proof at the outset.  So a streamlined policy seems like an excellent approach. 
 
I look forward to discussing this on Friday. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Rick 
 

https://ucla.app.box.com/s/hm2r2uaykuqlopq8c1qnq7boiy1ypxfh
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